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Thank you for your interest in participation in the Local Government Economic Congress and Il Three
Seas Initiative Forum of Regions. However, due to dynamically changing situation in Poland, bearing
in mind the security of the participants and residents of Lubelskie Voivodeship, as well as considering
all the difficulties and limitations in transportation, especially by planes, we have taken the decision
to postpone the previously planned for 2-3 April 2020 Local Government Economic Congress and the
Il Three Seas Initiative Forum of Regions for a new date in October 2020.

A the same time, we assure you that the Self-Government of the Lubelskie Voivodeship will make
every effort to make the Congress and the Forum fulfil previously determined objectives. We also
desire to continue the cooperation aimed at creation of the Economic Network of the Three Seas
Regions because of the particular role of the cooperation on local and regional government level in
the development of countries of this part of Europe.

You will find further information about the Congress and the Forum at congress.lubelskie.pl and
Congress Lubelskie fanpage on Facebook, where we will post news about our event.

Hoping for your understanding, we are looking forward to the flourishing cooperation and future
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